
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, May 31, 2024 

 
 
Music Council 

▪ Attention all PPHS musicians – please return all music folders to the music room TODAY! 
 

AR NEWS 
▪ It’s that time of year again! We need all students with an IEP who want to write their exams with AR to 

come to Room 102 and sign up. The deadline to sign up is June 7th so make sure to come and see Ms. 
Longley or Ms. Delaney before then. 

 

Attention all grade 9-11 students 
▪ Are you interested in being a School Ambassador for the 2024-2025 school year? If so, applications can be 

picked up in the Guidance Office and turned in by Monday, June 10th. We are looking for individuals who fit 
the following characteristics. Are you reliable, have great communication skills, enthusiastic, confident and a 
leader, then you may be the right fit to be a school representative. For more information, please speak with 
Mrs. McCormick or Mrs. Delaney. Remember applications are due Monday, June 10th. 

 

Art Exhibition 
▪ Our Student Art Exhibition is now on at the Scugog Library, The Kent Farndale Gallery. Come out and see our 

amazingly, talented artists. The show runs until June 20th. 
 

Rebels Track Team 
▪ The Rebels Track Team competed at the Central OFSAA Championships over the past two days and 

continued to break personal bests and school records. Battling injuries and grueling competition our Rebels 
persevered and had great results. We had a few Rebels bring home four medals each and we have a few 
rebels competing next week in the OFSAA Championships! Congratulations to the whole team! 

 
 
 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Grade 9 and 10 Boys Rugby Team 
▪ Your Grade 10 and 9 Boys Rugby Teams battled their way through a tough season. Both teams ended up 

making it to the semi finals last week. The Grade 9 boys beat out the number 1 placed team Eastdale, while 
the Grade 10s redeemed themselves from a season loss to Henry Street. With these two victories the teams 
moved onto the LOSSA Finals yesterday. The Grades 10s were first up facing a tough Uxbridge Tigers Team. 
The game was tied 10 -10 until the last minutes of the game when the Tigers took the lead. The Rebels 
fought right to the end taking home an impressive LOSSA silver medal. Next up the Grade 9’s who were seen 
as the underdogs, had a bug Dunbarton Team to face off against. Your Grade 9 Rebels took control early on 
in the game with physicality all over the field. The Grade 9’s finished off with a big win of 37-19 and took 
home a well deserved LOSSA Gold. Congratulations on a great season. 

 
BIPOC 

▪ BIPOC Student Alliance will meet in Room 207 at lunch. 


